
Peace Garden - Celebrating 30 Years
The Peace Garden includes memorials 

of Cesar E. Chavez, Dr. Martin Luther King Jr., 

Mahatma Gandhi, and Jane Addams. Nelson 

Mandela will be the newest addition. 

Two Canary 
Island pine trees 
were planted to 

honor Todd 
Beamer & Navy 

Lt. Cmdr. Vincent 
Tolbert, 

both killed on 
September 11, 

2001.

Gandhi’s grandson, Prof. Rajmohan Gandhi, 

visited the Peace Garden during a luncheon 

in his honor.
Dr. Castro and Dr. Kapoor 

celebrated Cesar E. Chavez’s 
birthday in a garlanding ceremony 

on March 25, 2020. 

Learn more about the Nelson Mandela Memorial 
Campaign by visiting bit.ly/FS_PeaceGarden.

Contact Dr. Sudarshan Kapoor at 559-435-2212 or Becky 
Brown at 559-278-1877 for any questions. 

The Peace Garden was established in 1990 
with a memorial to Mahatma Gandhi. 

Mahatma Gandhi’s granddaughter, 
Ela Gandhi, visited to celebrate and speak 

at Gandhi’s 150th birth anniversary.  

Ambassador 
Sanjay Panda of 
India visited the 
Peace Garden to 
plant two trees 
donated by the 
Government of 

India in honor of 
Gandhi’s Birth 
Anniversary on 
June 3, 2019.

http://www.fresnostate.edu/adminserv/arboretum/peace-garden/index.html

